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	Council Appoints Jayo Washington to Council

City Council appointed Jayo Washington to City Council at its February 11 council meeting.  Jayo was sworn in on February 25.  He will complete the alderman term expiring in May 2002 that was held by Nancy Edmonson until her appointment as Mayor in January 2002.  Please thank Jayo for his willingness to serve the City.  

City Election Approaching

On Saturday May 4, 2002, the City of Shoreacres will hold an election for mayor and two at-large alderman positions.  The incumbents are Nancy Edmonson – Mayor and Stan Krauhs and Jayo Washington—Aldermen. The deadline for declaring candidacy by filing an application at City Hall is Wednesday, March 20 at 5:00 p.m. 

Employee of the Year Nominations Wanted

The City of Shoreacres recognizes one employee each year for his or her outstanding contribution to the community.  We are now soliciting nominations for Employee of the Year 2001.  Please submit your nomination at City Hall or with your water bill.  City Council will honor the winner at a City Council meeting and on a plaque at City Hall.

Meet Eloy Gonzalez, Director of Public Works

Eloy Gonzalez has served as Shoreacres Director of Public Works for the past four years.  A graduate of South Houston High School, Eloy worked for the City of South Houston’s Public Works Department for 8 years before coming to Shoreacres.  Eloy holds state certifications in water distribution, ground water, wastewater, and wastewater collection.  Please say hello to Eloy as you see him working around the City.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings March 11 and 25 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Civic Association Meeting March 18 at 7:00 P.M. Topic: Easter Egg Hunt.  If you are interested in helping with the Easter Egg Hunt but cannot make this meeting, please call Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425.

( Comments on the Bayport Container Terminal DEIS are due to the Corps of Engineers on March 13. Mail to Kerry Stanley, Regulatory Branch, CESWG-PE-RE, U.S. Army Corps of  Engineers, P.O. Box 1229, Galveston, Texas 77553-1229.

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.  Remember that BFI no longer accepts glass in its recycling program.
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